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Dear Mayor & Council,

The City announced traffic pattern changes along Spring St that will start September 28, 2020.

As a business owner of 22 plus years with parking off of Spring St, I am very concerned.

The businesses on our particular street found this topic to be coming out of left field this week.

I apologize for not getting involved earlier, but we are all busy running our various businesses
and quite frankly don’t always get a chance to pay attention to these types of things.

I do not feel we were properly informed or consulted on this very impactful issue.

   Partially cutting off or in any way impeding customer access to businesses, especially during covid-19 is not 
acting in the best interests of anyone,
businesses or otherwise.

I would ask that you please postpone this decision until we can have a frank and thorough discussion.

Ross Edwards

Owner

Saint St Grill
2510 St Johns St
Port Moody, BC V3H2B4


